
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 8, 2022 
 
VIA NEXTREQUEST 
 
Stephen Raher 
PO Box 15189 
Portland, OR 97293 
sraher@prisonpolicy.org 
 
Re:  Public Records Act Request dated July 28, 2022 

File No. 22-399 
 
Dear Requestor,  
 
My office represents the County of Marin. We are in receipt of your Public 
Records Act (PRA) request, dated July 28, 2022.  Below is your request with a 
corresponding response.   
 

Request: All currently operative contracts (including amendments) between 
Marin County and Global Tel*Link Corporation (or Global Tel*Link doing 
business as ViaPath Technologies). 
  
Response to Request: All non-exempt records responsive to your request are 
enclosed.  

 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Scott G. Drexel 
Deputy County Counsel 


